
From: Rose Janson   
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 4:16 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR, May 17th 
 
Hello 
 
Please accept my family's comments for the Statutory Public Meeting on Tuesday May 17th. 
 
We implore you to KEEP A FIRM URBAN BOUNDARY. 
 
We have farm backgrounds, and consider it of utmost importance that the FARMLAND remaining in 
Hamilton is protected. We have already lost so many orchards, which is making fruit ever more 
expensive. 
 
City neighbourhoods are ever so much more successful and inclusive, when the housing built is 
affordable. 
What we really need is less dependence on automobiles. 
 
All decisions must consider the serious CLIMATE EMERGENCY.  Please do the right thing, and STOP 
SPRAWL. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Janson and Family 
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